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A. General Regulations of the IHO, Article 19 

B. Conference Circular Letter No. 5 dated 14 June 2016 - Call for Nomination of Candidates for 

Secretary-General and Directors of the IHO 

C. General Regulations of the IHO, Article 21 

 

 

Dear Hydrographer, 

 

1. In accordance with References A and B, nominations for the post of Secretary-General and for a 

post of Director of the IHO closed on 13 April.  

 

2. The final list of candidates for Secretary-General and Directors of the IHO (document 

A.1/E/01/Rev.2) is now available on the IHO Website (www.iho.int > Home > IHO Assembly > 

Assembly Circular Letters and Documents). 

 

3. As required by Reference C, the Secretary-General will present the nominations for the 

consideration of the 1st Session of the IHO Assembly. 

 

  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Robert WARD 

Secretary-General 
 


